
Project Update 

Butterfly Photography Exhibition Program 

As a part of the conservation awareness activities of the project, the Butterfly 

Photography Exhibition Program has been successfully conducted in Kirtipur, 

Kathmandu, Nepal. A total of 65 photos of different butterfly species were 

demonstrated in the programme. More than 200 visitors, including faculty members 

of the Tribhuvan University, students and other wildlife researchers and 

conservationists, actively participated in the programme. About 90% of the 

participants have been educated and provided comprehensive insights for the 

conservation outreach awareness of butterflies during the program. 

In addition, the programme also received the coverage in the Media Dainik, a daily 

online news portal-https://mediadainik.com/headline/1208/ 

 

    



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



    

 

 

 



 

 



Butterfly Photography Exhibition Program Team including Dayaram Bhusal, PhD (third 

from the left), Associate Professor, Institute of Science and Technology, Tribhuvan 

University. 


